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THE PROTECT 

ACT AND  

ALICIA’S LAW 
 

The Surviving Parents Coalition are parents of children who were abducted, sexually assaulted, 

murdered or are still missing.  We advocate for education and legislation that will  aid in the 

prevention of crimes against children and young people. 

COMBATTING CHILD EXPLOITATION 

In 2008, the Surviving Parents Coalition and the National Association to 

PROTECT Children collaborated to pass the PROTECT Our Children 

Act of 2008 which quadrupled funding for the Internet Crimes Against 

Children Taskforces and established Congressional oversight of national 

strategies to combat this growing problem.  Indeed, hundreds of thou-

sands of sexual predators are at large within the U.S., and law enforce-

ment has the evidence to arrest and prosecute them.  Unfortunately, due to 

a lack of dedicated resources, only about 2% of known child exploitation 

offenders are being investigated.  Now that we have a federal law that 

allows for substantial resources to combat these problems, it is up to each 

state to enact Alicia’s Law to leverage federal dollars and ensure account-

ability and success. 

 

Alicia's Law, named after the daughter of SPC members, Mary and Char-

lie Kozakiewicz, establishes dedicated reliable funds to enable Internet 

Crimes investigators to follow the trail of child pornography traffic "back 

through the Internet," right to the door of children in need of protection, 

often in their own homes.  Children are being rescued everyday. 
 


